
DCM Report 9/5/2024 

Good Evening District 11, 

I hope everyone had a good month and a good holiday weekend. 

     August 3rd, I attended The NIA20 Summer Committee Meeting. We heard reports from 
the Delegate and Treasurer, The Delegate explained the Election procedure for the ECR 
Trustee and Trustee at large U.S. that will be taking place at the NIA20 Fall Assembly 
September 5th.  For each position nominees will be given 5 minutes to present their service 
and professional experience.  Afterwards we will vote by 3rd Legacy Procedure. We 
discussed the motions for the Assembly and heard DCM reports after. 

     August 8th I hosted the District 11 Legacy of Service: Concepts Study.  Attendance was 
me and one other person.  If anyone has an interest in learning about our Third Legacy or 
our Service Structure please hop on zoom next Thursday at 7:30PM. 

     August 22nd through 24th I was in Springfield for the Illinois State Conference.  The event 
was really fun and I got a chance to talk with James H. the G.S.O. Nominating Coordinator 
as well as some representatives from ISCYPAA.  

     August 29th I attended my first NIA20 Report & Charter Committee Meeting.  Chris E. was 
elected Chair and Laura V. was elected Secretary.  We discussed some recommendations 
to add some things in the NIA20 Service Manual and will be making those 
recommendations at the Fall Assembly. 

Thank you, 

Dan P 

dcm@aa-nia-dist11.org 

djpiepl93@gmail.com 

224 605 1673 

 



 


